Joshua Wilson

From: Dyke Nagasaka <kaznag@ruralnetwork.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 10:03 AM

To: Joshua Wilson

Subject: Parcel B

Categories: Needs Attention

Mr. Wilson, I’'m a owner of a condo unit at the City Side Lofts on 13th st. | would like to see Parcel B
developed to where it would be a district of downtown retail. Accomodating pedestrian, bike, and by
vehicle. With Myrtle and Front street on both sides would be easy entry and exit for vehicle to

downtown. This is one of the complaints to downtown, access and parking. Parcel B with nice retail shops,
restuarants, and bars with easy access to downtown being the focus will compete with Meridian and draw
back some of the crowd that was lost when the Village was developed.

Thanks

Dyke Nagasaka



